New KC taking over a term.
On behalf of the Membership Committee, I am pleased to welcome you as the Key Contact for Louisiana.  Key Contacts provide an important bridge between new members and the larger organization, and we thank you for agreeing to take on this role.    Brian Doyle will add your name to the roster and to the email list.  Because you are taking over the term of another, your term is slated to end in 2013.  You will be eligible to serve for another term, and I hope you want to do so.  
Thank you for agreeing to provide service to SAA.  Your help is invaluable.  
Key Contact Renewing for new term.
Hello Prue:
On behalf of the Membership Committee, I am pleased that you wish to continue as the Key Contact for Vermont for 2012-2015.  As you know, Key Contacts provide an important bridge between new members and the larger organization, and we thank you for agreeing to continue in this role.    Brian Doyle will update your term on the roster.  
Thank you for continuing to provide service to SAA.  Your help is invaluable.  

District Rep Welcome
Dear Ellen: 
On behalf of the Membership Committee, I am pleased to welcome you as District Representative for District 10, which includes Nevada, New Mexico, Arizona, California and Utah. A list of your Key contacts is below, but I will also send them an introductory email.   Brian Doyle has added your name to the roster and to the email list.  Your term of service will be three years (2012-2015.), and you will be eligible to serve for another term.  
Thank you for agreeing to provide service to SAA.  Your help is invaluable.  

(add list of KCs with emails to note)


Prospective KC email
I’m looking for a new representative for eastern Massachusetts for SAA’s Key Contact program, and Erica Boudreau, who is rotating off this year, recommended that I contact you.  Would you be interested in serving as Key Contact for eastern Massachusetts for a three year term, 2012 August-2015 August?

The Key Contact program is a subgroup of SAA’s Membership Committee, and its purpose is to welcome and act as a resource for new members.  Here’s how it works: several times per year, usually quarterly, I email a list of new members and contact information to key contacts in district 1, which encompasses New England.  There are usually about 10-20 new members in Massachusetts each quarter, mostly eastern.  Key contacts are responsible for contacting new members in their state by email or phone to welcome them, give information about the benefits of membership, and offer assistance with any questions they have.  

Volunteering as a Key Contact is a great way to assist new members, and to be involved in SAA.  Let me know if you have any questions; I would be happy to provide more information about the program.

Thanks for considering,
